
From: Markley Jr, John <jmmjr@med.umich.edu>  
Sent: Sunday, March 15, 2020 4:14 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: ZBA20-005; 7 Ridgeway Street 
 

My wife and I, living at 21 Ridgeway Street, are strongly opposed to this appeal 

for required setback reductions (ZBA20-005).  This property lies immediately 

south of ours and is too small for a structure of the size that would be allowed by 

moving the front and rear setbacks to a larger configuration. 

 

John Markley Jr.,MD 

Barbara C. Markley 

21 Ridgeway Street (east), Ann Arbor 

********************************************************** 
Electronic Mail is not secure, may not be read every day, and should not be used for urgent or sensitive 
issues  
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